Beydler, Van

Subject: Certified Conservation Planner

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 11:34 AM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>; DNR.Soil and Water
Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: Certified Conservation Planner

All,

The Soil and Water Program Office was recently notified by NRCS that they are in the process
of trying to secure training courses required for the certified conservation planning classes in
Missouri. We have been told by NRCS their staff would have first priority for attending these
classes. We have also been told there maybe openings for SWCD staff in some of the

classes. NRCS has asked that we provide them a list of SWCD employees who would like to
pursue the full certified conservation planner training curriculum and certification and either
remain a certified conservation planner or become certified conservation planners.

Again space for SWCD staff will be limited for these classes. Please discuss with your board
and if you are interested in attending these classes and maintaining your certified
conservation planner status, or becoming a certified conservation planner please email Jim
Boschert, at jim.boschert@dnr.mo.gov by February 28". Thank you.

Thank you!
Soil and Water Conservation Program
We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural

Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer
Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




